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THE TAKEOVER PANEL 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. John Trembath, a partner in Allen & Overy, has been appointed 

Secretary of the Panel on Take-overs and Mergers with effect from 1st January, 1974 

in succession to Mr. Peter Lee. The appointment will be for a period of two years 

during which time Mr. Trembath will sever his connection with his firm. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

18th December, 1973. 


